
June 2, 2025

Dear LifeSpan Community,
It is with deep appreciation and heartfelt gratitude that we announce the 
retirement of our esteemed CEO, Ginny Jurofcik, who has led LifeSpan with 
unwavering dedication and visionary leadership for 33 years.

Throughout Ginny's tenure, our organization has grown in ways we never 
imagined. She has been the driving force behind expanding our reach, 
strengthening our mission, and ensuring long-term sustainability. 
Her unwavering commitment and visionary leadership have shaped 
LifeSpan into the impactful force it is today.

As we celebrate Ginny's contributions, we also look forward to honoring 
her work by continuing to build upon the foundation she has set. 
We wish her all the best in her well-deserved retirement, knowing that 
her influence will always be felt within LifeSpan.

Please join us in expressing our deepest appreciation to Ginny Jurofcik for 
her incredible service and extraordinary career.

With Gratitude,

Carolyn M Hall
Board President, LifeSpan, Inc


